Notice- For present XII Std. Students & Parents

Dear Students & Parents,                                                                                                           21st Nov 2020
Greetings of the day!!
Subject- This is about “Revised Guidelines” to commence the Off Line classes (Classes and Practical from college campus) which is yet to be received. 
Reference- Referring our various communication which has taken place after 21st April 2020 when we began with this Academic Session to the latest information about “Revised Guidelines”. 
This is just to inform you that new guidelines to commence Off Line classes for this A. y. 2020- i.e. classes and practical from college campus is still in its way that will be informed to you within 2 to 3 days as we reach in the campus after Diwali vacation on 23rd of November. 
As you all are aware that we have already started On Line teaching from 21st Of April and so far, we have covered 80% to 85% portion for the std XII. Before Diwali vacation we have displayed Unit Results to our students and very soon we will be sharing with them Term Results also. We assure you that on or before 20th December we will complete the 100% portion which is prescribed by the HSC Board for this A. Y.2020. 
We also assure you that after getting new Guide Lines for Off Line Teaching Mode, all the practical will be conducted in week days and even in weekends also successfully with all the safety and security following all the needful safety measurements. 
This is a kind request to all the present XII std students and parents that take care of your health and focus on study material that has been completed through “Virtual Mode’’.  
We have tried to conduct value added classes like Zumba. Yoga, motivational speech session, Animation: Movie Making & Editing etc for our students to make this learning more refreshing and enthusiastic. 
We will update you whatever instructions we will be getting from the board.
Please feel free to share your opinion or if any query discuss with us. We believe in Team work. 
Let’s pray that everything will be fine soon.
Thanks & Regards
Vandana Pandey                                                                               Vaijayanti Pimpalgaonkar
Principal                                                                                             Head of Science Department   Suryadatta Junior College,                                                              Contact No- 8788083063
Bavdhan, Pune.                                                            vaijayanti.pimpalgaonkar@suryadatta.edu.in
Contact No- 9923305853
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